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Map below and attached 

 
Toho Water Authority to Continue Water Line Cleaning with 
Flushing Efforts March 3-17 
 
St. Cloud, Fla. (Friday, March 10, 2023) — Crews contracted with Toho Water Authority (Toho) 
will continue flushing in targeted areas of the City of St. Cloud next week, March 13-17. The 
map shows the area where customers are likely to experience a temporary drop in water 
pressure and discolored water. Water pressure and clarity will return once flushing operations 
in the area are completed. 

Affected areas next week are: 
• Royal St Cloud Golf Links 
• The Royal Crest Room 
• Southside WRF Sewage Treatment Plant 
• Mike J Hamden Painting 
• Heavenly Cooling and Heating LLC 
• Ted Broda Memorial Park 
• Barkingdales Pet Salon 
• Logan Carpet Cleaning Inc 
• Locksmith St. Cloud LLC 
• Kids World Learning Academy 
• Raj Dry Cleaners 
• NY Bagels & Deli 
• BluBrite Pools LLC 
• Authentic Cuts Barbershop 
• Canoe Creek Sports Tavern 
• Ford Insurance Agency 
• Southern Pines 
• Indian Lakes 
• Circle K  
• Canoe Creek Woods 



• Crystal Creek 
• Lindsey Cove 
• Camelot Unit 
• D&H Unique Creations 
• Richy’s Pavers 

 
For more information, visit www.tohowater.com or contact Toho Water Authority’s Customer 
Service Center serving St. Cloud at 407-957-7344 Monday through Friday 8 a.m. to 5 p.m.  

### 
 

About Toho: Toho Water Authority (Toho) is the largest provider of water, wastewater and reclaimed 
water services in Osceola County. Formed in 2003 by a special act by the Florida Legislature, it currently 
serves over 150,000 customers in St. Cloud, Kissimmee, Poinciana and unincorporated areas of Osceola, 
Polk and Orange counties. Toho currently operates 17 water treatment facilities and nine wastewater 
treatment facilities with the purpose of providing efficient and reliable water services. Toho has 
positioned itself as a respected leader in water, a valued community partner and an employer of choice. 
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